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Work begins on game-changing centre for patient-oriented research   
 
July 12, 2016 - Kingston, ON – Construction is officially underway on the W.J. Henderson Centre for 
Patient-Oriented Research at Kingston General Hospital. Work on the 9,000 square-foot discovery 
hub in the hospital’s Connell wing began as representatives of the W.J. Henderson Foundation, which 
pledged $1 million to the project, along with other donors, took ceremonial sledgehammer swings at 
the walls of the space to be renovated.  
  
“The creation of the W.J. Henderson Centre for Patient-Oriented Research will be a game-changer for 
research in our region,” says Dr. Roger Deeley, Vice President of Health Sciences Research at KGH, 
and President of the KGH Research Institute. “It will enable the development of new treatments and 
treatment guidelines, as well as new diagnostic tests and procedures, which will ultimately result in 
improved patient care within Kingston and beyond.” 
  
The W.J. Henderson Centre for Patient-Oriented Research will increase hospital-based research 
space in the city by 25 per cent and earns KGH a position among the top research hospitals in the 
country.  
  
When complete, the facility will boast six research labs to be used by multiple research teams along 
with facilities to carry out patient studies, clinical trials and a biohazard Level 2 tissue preparation 
area. Construction is expected to be finished by the summer of 2017.  
  
“We were privileged to have over 150 donors contribute to this innovative facility,” says Denise 
Cumming, President and CEO of the University Hospitals Kingston Foundation (UHKF). “It’s clear that 
the Kingston community recognizes the importance of clinical research and was willing to make the 
Centre for Patient-Oriented Research a reality.”  
 

-30- 
 
Media Contact: 
John Pereira 
Strategic Communications Advisor,  
Kingston General Hospital 
613-549-6666 ext. 6875 
pereiraj@kgh.kari.net  

   

 
ABOUT KGH 
Kingston General Hospital is a community of people dedicated to transforming the patient and family experience 
through innovative and collaborative approaches to care, knowledge and leadership. As southeastern Ontario’s 
leading centre for complex-acute and specialty care, and home to the Cancer Centre of Southeastern Ontario, 
KGH serves almost 500,000 people through its Kingston facility and 24 regional affiliate and satellite sites. Fully 
affiliated with Queen’s University, KGH is a research and teaching hospital which is home to more than 2,000 
health-care learners and more than 180 health researchers. KGH is ranked as one of Canada’s Top 40 
Research Hospitals by Research Infosource. To learn more, visit www.kgh.on.ca 
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ABOUT KGHRI:  
The Kingston General Hospital Research Institute (KGHRI) is the not-for-profit academic health research 
institute of Kingston General Hospital, and works in close collaboration with Queen’s University and our partner 
hospitals. KGHRI comprises more than 180 investigators conducting innovative research across a broad 
spectrum of disciplines that reflect current and emerging areas of strength – from the genetic mechanisms of 
disease, to new approaches to end-of-life care.www.kghri.ca 
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